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To Whom It May Concern, The C & H Farm operation is a true Arkansas farm family operation.
Opposition has referred to it as a corporate farm or factory farm, that shows the lack of knowledge
of this farm’s operation. This young farm family is trying to help the farm community furnish food
and fiber to the nation. They followed all state and federal regulations before they made a big
financial commitment. We in the agricultural community have been aware of this situation from the
beginning and are very concern about the harassment this young law abiding couple have had to
endure, when they have followed all the rules. | own two farms in Southeast Arkansas(rice, cotton,
soybeans, corn, and wheat). It concerns me very much when organizations challenge the right to
farm, when all laws have been followed. Your positive consideration on this Permit for C & H Farms
is appreciated by the farm community. Thank you very much, James McGhee
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